
Warren County will be receiving National Opioid 

Settlement funds and we need your input to find out the 

needs of our communities.  The anonymous Survey will be 

open until May 16, 2023. 

Please fill out the survey today: 

 

 

Please contact the Warren County Department of Human Services at  

908-475-6331 or  humanservices@co.warren.nj.us for more information. 
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